
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
PO Box 47600, Olympia, WA 98504-7600 • 360-407-6000 

 

September 15, 2022 
 
 
 
Lauren Scher  
Oregon & Washington Program Manager 
PaintCare Washington LLC  
lscher@paint.org  

 
Re:  Review of the PaintCare 2021 Annual Report  
 
Dear Lauren Scher: 
 
The Department of Ecology (Ecology) first received PaintCare’s Washington Paint 
Stewardship Program 2021 Annual Report via email on April 26, 2022. Ecology received a 
final version of the report with requested revisions via email on August 24, 2022. The report 
meets all requirements in RCW 70A.515.080. 

 
Thank you to all involved parties for your hard work in preparing this document. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Megan Warfield at (360) 701-9683 or 
megan.warfield@ecy.wa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Blake Nelson 
Statewide Resources Section Manager 
Solid Waste Management Program 
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